
Dear Beloved Members of Our Congregation, 

As we embark on another year of service and growth within our community, we invite you to 

consider making a financial pledge to support the mission and ministries of our church. 

Your generosity enables us to reach out to those in need, provide meaningful worship 

experiences, and strengthen the bonds of fellowship among our members. 

We ask you to prayerfully consider how you might contribute to the work of our church in the 

coming year. Each pledge, no matter the amount, plays an essential role in fulfilling our vision 

and purpose. 

Please fill out the attached pledge card and return it by [insert date]. Thank you for your 

continued support and commitment to our church family. 

With gratitude and blessings, 

[Your Pastor's Name] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


